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Dear Parent/ Carer,  

As part of our geography topic, Year 3 are going to embark on an educational visit to Blackpool. 

During our visit the children will learn about the differences between Stoke on Trent and Blackpool. 

The visit will take place on Monday, 13th June, 2022 and we will be leaving school promptly at 

9.00am (Children to be on the yard for 8.30am). We anticipate arriving back at school at 3.30pm. 

We will be travelling by coach. 

All children will need to be in PE kits with their school jumper and wearing comfortable footwear. 

We would also advise that the children bring: 

 sun cream 

 hat 

 small towel 

 light weight jacket. 

During our visit, we will also be doing the following activities; Donkey ride, Bouncy castle and an Ice 

cream.  For your child to participate in these activities we will require £5.00 (additional to the £7.00 

trip cost).  To secure your child’s place on the activities please can you ensure that the £5.00 activity 

money is brought into school by Wednesday, 8th June, in a named envelope. 

If your child requires a packed lunch from school please indicate on the form below. Therefore, if 

you pay for school dinners please ensure that you pay the usual £2.45 a meal onto your child’s 

account or alternatively pay £12.25 for the week via ParentPay.  

The school governors have agreed funding educational visits each half term and the cost of parental 

contributions will be £7 per half term. The trip will also need to be paid for via ParentPay.  If you 

would prefer to pay for the trip with cash (via PayPoint) then please contact the school office for a 

barcode. Pay at your nearest PayPoint outlet to make the payment. Please note the barcode is for 

this trip only, a different barcode is provided for every payment item i.e. dinner, each trip etc. 

which is unique to your child’s account. 

Please ensure that any medication that your child needs is clearly labelled with their name and 

dosage requirements and that the teachers are aware that your child has the medication with them. 

We cannot accept verbal permission therefore if you do not return the form below your child will 

not be able to attend the visit.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Rodgers and Miss Irving (Year 3 Teachers) 
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I give/ do not give my child ___________________________________ permission to attend the 

school visit to …………… on ……………………………………. 

I give/ do not give my child permission to have a Donkey Ride 

I give/ do not give my child permission to go onto the bouncy castle 

I give/ do not give my child permission to have an ice cream  YES/NO – If Diary intolerant we can 

purchase ice lollies 

I have paid £7.00 onto my child’s Parentpay account - YES/ NO  

I have sent my childs £5.00 for activities into school YES/NO (by 6th June 2022) 

I would like my child to have:-  (please tick one of the boxes below)  

Packed lunch from school-      Tuna        Cheese      

Packed lunch from home-              

Signed _________________________________ Date _________________________ 

Contact telephone number _________________________________ 


